
May 13, 2022 
 
Dear Roberts Annex Families, 
 
This afternoon, we met next year’s kindergarten families at our Welcome to 
Kindergarten event.  After a couple of being apart years, it was wonderful to be able 
to meet in person again.  Thanks to our PAC for the well-timed May Social, where 
new families met old, Roberts Annex spirits were truly lifted today.  Thanks also to 
our amazing student helpers from Division 2 and 4 – we could not have done it 
without you! 
 
Change of clothes 

Kids get wet for a variety of reasons, and even in May they often need a fresh set of clothes.  Please 
ensure your child has a complete change in their backpack or cubby at all times.  Students have 
grown since September, so they may not fit what you sent 8 months ago.  We 

have a very limited supply of extra pants and socks to lend, but our resources are 
dwindling and we are down to small sizes.  (If your child has outgrown any pants size 8 or 
larger, please consider donating them to the school.)  And remember, if your child comes 
home with loaned clothes, please wash and return them. 
 
Sports Day 
We’re already planning for Sports Day on the morning of June 3rd.  Families are welcome to watch and cheer 
their students on.  Everyone will stay with their classroom groups and move throughout a number of stations 
around the school.  We are looking forward to the fun event again this year! 
 
Have a safe weekend and enjoy each other! 
Elyssa 
 
Upcoming Dates: 
May 18 – PAC AGM 6:30 in person and on ZOOM – everyone is welcome 
May 23 – Victoria Day – No school 
June 3 – Sports Day (morning) 
June 15 – PAC meeting 
June 20 – National Indigenous People’s Day 
June 29 – Last day of school 


